
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18
th
 May 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

With half term rapidly approaching it’s been an action packed 2 weeks at St Saviour’s. We’ve had SATs 
week for Yr 6, SATs testing period for Yr 2, a visit from Sara Williams (Director of Children and Young People’s 

Services for Lewisham) and our Holy Day of Obligation Mass. All the fun carries on next week with a visit 
from a Sports Hero and Class Photo Day. 
 
SATs Week 
A huge well done to all our Year 6 for giving maximum effort during SATs week! The children all came in for 
an early breakfast and showed superb focus and resilience during the four days. The school also received 
a monitoring visit from Lewisham LA to make sure all our SATs procedures met expectations and I’m 
pleased to say we passed with flying colours! 
A huge, huge thank you to Mr Chown for preparing the children in so many different ways, and Mrs Robins, 
Miss Tavernier, Mrs Bailey and Mr Stopperton for their help to make sure the week went so, so smoothly. 
 
Class Photo’s 
Please be aware that the school photographer will be in school on the morning of Thursday 24th May. All 
children will have their pictures taken with their class and class teacher. 
 

Please make sure all children are in the correct Summer School Uniform. 
 
Goodie Bags and Cakes 
Please remember we are not allowed to give out party bags and cakes when it is the children’s birthdays. 
We have many children in the school with an array of allergies. If you wish to give out party bags or cakes, 
sadly this must be done off the school premises. 
 
 

St Saviour’s Summer Fun Book Week Reminder 
Date: Monday 25th – Friday 29th June 2018 
 

• Donations of any unwanted children’s books, in good condition, for a book sale on Thursday 28th 
June. (Donated books to be given to your child’s class teacher, please); 

• Poetry Recital Competition – do you have a favourite poem? Can you learn it off by heart? Can you 
perform it in front of an audience? Performances from class finalists will take place on Wednesday 
27th June; 

• Sponsored Silent Read – keep your eyes peeled for this event’s special letter and sponsor form for 
more information; 

• Dress as a Book Character Day (Friday 29th June) – don’t leave it too late, get planning your 
costume now!     

 

Sports Hero Day! 
 
Wednesday 23rd May is our Sports Hero Day! 
We are very pleased to have Dominic Mensah visiting and meeting with the children 
next week! He will hold an assembly and have a short session with the classes. 
Please see the flyer going out today for more information. 
Many thanks to Mr Squire (Class 4 teacher and PE Leader) for organising the event. 

 
Dominic Mensah 

 
 
 

 

 



Lewisham Cycle Clinic – free! 

Is your bike in need of a tune up before the summer break? Dr Bike will be at the following venues -  
 

Tuesday 29
th
 May 

8 -10am Eddystone Bridge 

11am – 1pm Hilly Field, outside café  
1.30 – 3.30pm Ladywell Fields, outside café  
4.30 – 6.30pm  Folkstone Gardens (Surrey Canal Rd end) 
 

Wednesday 30
th
 May 

1.30 – 4pm Manor House Park (outside café)  
4.30 – 6.30pm Eddystone Bridge 

 

After School Club & Breakfast Club 
Please remember we still have a few spaces left in our After School Club (3.30pm to 6pm) at £8 per night / 
£40 per week and in our Breakfast Club (7.50am to 8.50am) at £3 per day / £12 per week. 
 
Battery Recycling Project 
Our battery recycle box is rapidly filling up, a huge thank you to those who have contributed so far. 
If old batteries are thrown away they can take 100 years to degrade. With this scheme, the batteries 
collected will be turned into useful materials that can then be reused.  
 

Pupil Premium Funding 
Please check if you are eligible for Pupil Premium funding as you could be entitled to free school meals 
(worth £11 per week!) and 50% off trips and clubs! 
Please check on the Lewisham website for more details –  
https://www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/student-pupil-support/Pages/Free-school-meals.aspx 
 
 

Mobile Phone Usage 
Please be advised that parents should not be using mobile phones once on the 
school premises. This of course includes morning drop offs and evening pickups.  
In the interests of Safeguarding we cannot allow to see phones being used in the 
playground. If we see parents using mobiles in the playground, we will politely ask you 
to end your call or step outside the school gates to continue your call. Many thanks in 
advance for your co-operation. 

 

 
 

 
 

Many thanks again for your support. 

 
Mr. D Houson 
Headteacher 
 

Diary Dates Summer 2018 
 

21st May Year 5 & 6 Bikability 
24th May Class 1 Trip 
24th May Class Photo Day 
25th May School Council Fundraising Day 
28th May Half Term 
4th June Children return to School 
5th June Class 5 Trip (Royal Festival Hall) 
7th June Class 5 Trip (British Museum) 
11th June  Yr 6 Residential Trip 
12th June Nursery Trip (Godstone Farm) 

15th June Class 4 Trip (Science Museum) 
22nd June KS1 and KS2 Sports Day 
25th June St Saviour’s Book Week 
29th June Dress Up as your favourite book character day 
19th July School Closes for Summer Break 


